
COMMUNITY MEETING 

Watershed Cleanup Study  
for Washington County 

Wednesday May 29th at 6 p.m. 
Greendale Elementary School  

13092 McGuffie Rd. Abingdon, VA 24210 

The Virginia Department of Environmental Quality 

(DEQ) will host a Community Engagement meeting 

for the Greendale Creek and Unnamed Tributary to 

Fleenor Branch on Wednesday May 29, 2024, at 

6:00pm. The meeting is open to the public and any 

member of the public may participate.   

Questions? Contact Landon Jenkins  

Landon.Jenkins@DEQ.Virginia.gov or (276) 608-8643 

LEARN MORE 


